
Not the movie review…
I was going to make a quick post on the new Batman movie, but
that can wait. Watching the movie made me think of other
things.

Earlier post is in Bold print, newer thoughts are in the
regular type.

Things like if doing good makes things go bad, are you still
doing good, are you in the right?

Heroes in movies are always trying to do good and the right
thing. It doesn’t always work out for them. We see that in
everyday life too. We try to do what is right, or good, and
sometimes the way things work out, a different path should
have been chosen. We can tend to dwell on this, constantly
asking “What if?”. Dwelling the “should ofs” and “could ofs”
will inhibit our chances of make the correct choices on later
issues. We can’t always be assured that doing the right thing,
means things will turn out good for us. Sometimes being right
is worth the effort, no matter what the outcome.

What would it take to go from good to bad, or bad to good? Is
it that big of a difference?

This is something I have some experience with. I know exactly
how far I can be pushed. It isn’t so much of going from good
to bad, but it is going from easy going to violent or fairly
relaxed to a nervous wreck. Major events in ones life can do a
number on how you behave. You think beforehand that you know
how  you  will  react,  but  once  in  the  situation,  you  did
something you never would have believed possible. For me those
experiences revolve around protecting the weak and innocent,
and protecting and loving my family and friends. Since I have
been in these situations more than once, I know I would put my
own health/welfare on the line if anyone I care about is in
trouble. This is something deeply ingrained in who I am. I
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also know that if pushed too far, I could fall apart. I’ve
been close to that too.

At what point do you have too much power?
My feelings is that you can have too much power, when power is
your goal. I’ve always found that the people who handle power
the best, are the ones that really don’t want it in the first
place.

What sort of circumstance would break your will? What would
drive you forward? What would stop you dead in your tracks?

I had a daughter in a very serious car accident. I did things
I never thought I could do. At the time it was the most
difficult life experience I ever had. Just the possibility of
losing a child brought me to the brink of stopping my dead in
my tracks, but I pushed through and drove forward. Not much
more than a year after that, my wife was told she had cancer.
1 1/2 months later it would take her life. This loss was
almost to great for me. Even with my children needing me, I
almost fell apart. They pulled me back from the abyss. This
was something that broke my will. If my girls had not been
there, or I had people pushing me in a different direction,
the person I am today would not be around. Frightening thought
is that I don’t know who or even if I would be today. There
are things that happen, that will change the person you are
today. Sometimes for the good, sometimes not. I never take
abrupt changes in behavior for granted any more.


